



Faculty Senate Office Ashe Administration Building, #325 1252 Memorial Drive Coral Gables, FL 33146

facsen@miami.edu web site: www.miami.edu/fs P: 305-284-3721 F: 305-284-5515

MEMORANDUM

To:

Donna E. Shalala, President

From:

Richard L. Williamson furt I Me-1.

Chair, Faculty Senate

Date:

February 25, 2010

Subject: Faculty Senate Legislation #2009-11(B) – Name change in the Frost School of Music

from the Master of Music in Arts Presenting to the Master of Arts in Arts Presenting

At its February 24, 2010 meeting, the Faculty Senate unanimously approved the proposal to change the name in the Frost School of Music from the Master of Music in Arts Presenting to Master of *Arts* in Arts Presenting.

The supporting materials are enclosed for your reference.

This legislation is now forwarded to you for your action.

RW/rh

Enclosure

cc:

Thomas LeBlanc, Executive Vice President and Provost

Shelton Berg, Dean, Frost School of Music

Ed Asmus, Professor and Associate Dean, Graduate Studies, Frost School of Music

CAPSULE: Faculty Senate #2009-11(B) – Name change in the Frost School of Music from the Master of *Music* in Arts Presenting to the Master of *Arts* in Arts Presenting

PRESIDENT'S RESPONSE

APPROVED: (President's Signature)	DATE: 3/12/2010	
OFFICE OR INDIVIDUAL TO IMPLEMENT: DEAN SHELLY BERG		
EFFECTIVE DATE OF LEGISLATION:(i	IMMEDIATELY following)	
NOT APPROVED AND REFERRED TO: _		
DEMARKS (IF NOT APPROVED):		



Memorandum

August 18, 2009

To:

Terri A. Scandura, Dean

Graduate School 1541 Brescia Ave.

Coral Gables, FL 33124-3220

From:

Edward P. Asmus, Associate Dean, Graduate Studies

Re:

Change of Degree Name for Arts Presenting (MPR)

The Frost School of Music submitted for initial plan approval the Master of Music in Arts Presenting to the National Association of Schools of Music. Their response was that the degree would be much more appropriately labeled as Master of Arts in Arts Presenting.

This memorandum is to request a change in the degree from Master of Music to Master of Arts. All aspects of the program remain the same as the various bodies of the University approved them last year, all necessary codes have been established within UM, and we have accepted students who will be starting the program this Fall semester.





TO:

Dr. Terri A. Scandura

Dean

Graduate School

FROM:

Shelton G. Berg

Dean

SUBJECT:

Change of Arts Presenting Degree

DATE:

August 19, 2009

The Frost School of Music and I approve of the name change from "Master of Music in Arts Presenting" to "Master of Arts in Arts Presenting". The name change better represents accrediting guidelines for this program. It is also more suitable to the student population, some of whom will not have completed their undergraduate degrees in Bachelor of Music programs.





To: UM Faculty Senate

From: Rey Sanchez, Chair, Dept. of Music, Media, and Industry

Date: August 26, 2009

Subject: Name change - Master of Arts in Arts Presenting

Please be advised that the Department of Music, Media, and Industry has approved the change in name from "Master of Music in Arts Presenting" to "Master of Arts in Arts Presenting". The MA is more in line with the guidelines of the National Association of School of Music and be more appropriate for the student population applying to the program.

MASTER OF ARTS (M.A.)

Outside College of Arts and Sciences	College of Arts and Sciences
Applied Marine Physics	Art History
Communication	English
Communication Studies	Geography and Regional Studies
Film Studies	History
Television Broadcast	International Studies
Print Journalism	Latin American Studies
Public Relations	Mathematics
Spanish Print in Journalism	Sociology
Economics	
International Administration	
Marine Affairs and Policy	
Marine Biology and Fisheries	
Marine Geology and Geophysics	
Marine and Atmospheric Chemistry	
Meteorology and Physical Oceanography	

Source. All MA programs listed on page 481 of the University of Miami Bulletin 2009-2010.



Terri A. Scandura, Ph.D. Dean of the Graduate School

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

August 26, 2009

TO:

Richard Williamson

Chair, Faculty Senate

FROM:

Terri A. Scandura

Dean, The Graduate School

SUBJECT:

Change of Degree Name for Arts Presenting

The Frost School of Music has submitted a request to change the degree name from Master of Music in Arts Presenting to Master of Arts in Arts Presenting. On August 20, 2009, the Graduate Council approved the request to change the degree name to Master of Arts in Arts Presenting.

Graduate School
P.O. Box 248125
Coral Gables, Florida 33124-3220
305-284-4154
Fax: 305-284-5441
E-mail: graduateschool@miami.edu